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Service Improvement of Facilities Online Booking System

Dear Members,

Whilst we are aiming of providing our members with a better user
experience on our online booking system, we have assessed various service
improvements and are pleased to announce that enhancements to the DBRC’s website
(www.dbre.hk) have been successfully completed.

Please be advised that the timing for advance facility bookings will be updated to start
at 7:00am daily, beginning 31 December (Tuesday).

Should you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our Reception Staff.

Thank you for your attention.
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